## WAYNESBORO AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT Waynesboro, PA 17268

On July 13, 2010, Brenda Lucas announced her resignation as a school board member, effective immediately. The vacancy was advertised and three qualified candidates from the Borough of Waynesboro applied for the vacant position.

Board members interviewed candidates for the vacant seat on Thursday, August 5, 2010, starting at 6:00 PM, in the board room, 210 Clayton Avenue, Waynesboro, PA. These interviews were open to public observation.

Board members present were: Edward Wilson, Leland Lemley, Pat Heefner, Bonnie Bachtell, Chris Lind, Firmadge Crutchfield, Billie Finn, and Marilyn Smith. Others present were: James Robertson, superintendent; Evan Williams, assistant superintendent; Bobbi Trostle, recording secretary; Allison Schuchart, Record Herald; Dana Brown, Herald Mail; and those individuals listed on the attached sign-in sheet.

The interview process was reviewed with each of the candidates. The following persons were interviewed: Jennifer Johns, Sherry Cline, and Bruce Greenshields.

There was no public comment. Following the interviews, board members discussed briefly the three candidates and at the August 10, 2010 meeting, will discuss and act on the appointment of the new board member.

Board president, Mr. Wilson, called for an executive session following the meeting to discuss a possible litigation issue.

Meeting adjourned at 7:35 PM.

/s/ Edward Wilson, President SIGNED /s/ Patricia F. Heefner, Secretary

Approved August 10, 2010